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 Thursday 20th July 

 Dear Parents / Whaanau, 

 Knighton Mini Ball  - Term 3, Middle School and Year 2 

 Unfortunately your child has missed out on playing mini ball this term. The Waikato Miniball Primary School competition 

 is currently full, therefore they are not taking on any more new teams for term 3. I know we will have some disappointed 

 students but unfortunately this is out of our control. 

 Please indicate on the form below how you would like to receive your refund and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley 

 Face window. 

 Ngā mihi 

 James Penman 

 Teacher in Charge of Mini Ball 

   -----------------------------------------------  -------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Knighton Miniball  Term 3 Middle School and Year 2 -  Refund 

 Child’s name: ___________________________________  Room Number: ______________ 

   Please tick one box below 

 Please  credit  my  school  Kindo  Account  for  my  term  3  refund  (  only  if  you  paid  fees 
 from your Kindo account  ). 

 Please refund fees to my bank account. 

 Bank account number:  _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _  _ - _ _ _ 
 Bank account name: _______________________________________ 


